August 15, 1984

Coral Castle of Florida 28655 S. Federal Highway Homestead, FL 33033

Dear Coral Castle:

Thank you so much for your speedy reply to our request for information and printed materials. And thank you for the package of books, pamphlets and snapshot prints. The materials are terrific, and they make an important addition to our library.

We will soon begin work on our third newsletter, and we may have some questions about the Coral Castle. Should we need additional information, who would be the best person to contact at the Coral Castle?

Thank you again. We hope to hear from you soon.

Sincerely,

Diane Williams Hlava

Seymour Rosen Director